
Glass Gathering Meeting Minutes 
02/11/17, 10:00 – 12:00, Mary Matteson-Parrish Art Gallery, Lone Star College Montgomery 
 
February’s meeting was a field trip to see Glass Gathering member Chris Alexander’s solo show of 
stained and art glass titled “In the Out Door”. 17 Members and one guest attended. 
 

 
 
Chris gave a talk on bringing her artistic visions to life and answered questions. Deborah Ellington, who 
assisted Chris in applying to the jury for this show, also spoke on the process of finding and 
approaching galleries successfully and about the history and processes of the Mary Matteson-Parrish 
Gallery. 
 
Until next month, keep your kilns warm! 


